
Email from the office of Dan Rogerson MP

14 January 2014

Dear Mr Dexter,

Thank you for your e-mail to Dan Rogerson MP about same sex marriage, and for taking the
time to outline your views about this matter. Dan is in favour of giving same sex couples the
right to get married, but I will certainly pass on your e-mail and a copy of your essay to him
for his consideration before the Government's plans are debated and voted on in the
Commons. I know that he has been contacted by some of his own constituents with similar
concerns and has been taking up their points with government ministers to make sure that
they are aware of the views of people in North Cornwall.

I hope that this is helpful.

Many thanks, Paul

Paul Edgeworth
Parliamentary Assistant


